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To: All Staff and Physicians 
From: Infection Control and Occupational Health & Safety 
Date: November 8, 2022 
Subject: PPE – Facial Hair and Movember 

 

November is a month for a popular fundraiser known as Movember.  Many employees at PRH 
choose to participate in this fundraiser, and we are open to people raising funds for this worthwhile 
cause. 

Please note if you are participating in Movember to be considerate of the style of facial hair that you 
grow. As you are aware some facial hair has a negative impact on the effectiveness of your mask 
and/or respirator.  This does not mean that you can’t participate, but we kindly ask that you refer to 
the below info-graphic to choose which type of facial hair is less likely to cause an issue with your 
PPE.   

You never know in advance when your assignment, patient risk assessment, responding to a code 
or finding your unit suddenly on outbreak status requires you to don a N95.  In any of those 
situations, you don’t have time to break away and shave! 

Being clean shaven to be able to wear a respirator doesn’t mean you can’t have facial hair.  There 
are a number of styles that are compatible with respirators.  So grow your Zappa, Painter’s Brush or 
Villain and participate in Movember!  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 




